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Coughlin Ann

From: Lindsay Pour <lindsay.pour@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 8:52 PM

To: SRULES Exhibits

Subject: HB2927

Hi -  
 
I'm writing from 97206 in support of HB2927 and the National Popular Vote - without it, national elections are ever 
beholden to few, specific states - the National Popular Vote will help begin to restore the principle of 1 person, 1 
vote. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Lindsay 
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